
From: Lorraine Culross [culross@bigpond.com]
Sent: Saturday, 4 August 2001 2:13 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate Inquiry into methods of appointment to to the ABC Board

To the Secretary,

At a meeting of the Chelsea Branch of the ALP on 1/8/01 the following motion was
passed:-

That " The Chelsea branch of the Australian Labor Party urge the Senate Inquiry into the
methods of appointments to the ABC Board to consider the following:

• that appointments to the ABC Board be independent, with no political allegiance
to any political organisation

• that the ABC remain entirely independent of all commercial interests

• that total funding of the ABC be fully restored

• That the ABC remain independent without fear or favour of any political parties

So that it can remain in public hands."

Yours sincerely,

Lorraine Culross

Secretary




